
 



 

Saturday, October 5th:  

5pm- Ana Gheorghiu by Their Family 

Intentions of the Leopold Family by Their Family 

Sunday, October 6th: 27th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8am- Marlene Aversano by Terry & Walter Happe 

9:30am- Thomas F Keegan by Ed Baer 

Camilia Guendel by Clay & Kathy Chin 

11:30am- Richard Kane by The STM Columbiettes 

Frank Lewis by Your Loving Wife Pat 

Monday, October 7th: Out Lady of the Rosary 

9am– Deacon Al Pankus by Vivian & Michael Jacobs 

Tuesday, October 8th:  

9am– Matt O’Connell by Marie & Ross Bracco 

Wednesday, October 9th:  

9am- Deacon Al Pankus by Ann Lamia & Family 

Thursday, October 10th:  

9am- Mary Katherin Loth by Mary Ellen & Joanne 

Friday, October 11th:  

9am- James John by Joan Oscar 

Masses October 5th - October 13th 2024 

Mark 10:17-30 (Ordinary 28) 

As Jesus was setting out on a journey, a man ran 
up, knelt down before him, and asked him, "Good 
teacher, what must I do to inherit eternal life?" Je-
sus answered him, "Why do you call me good? No 
one is good but God alone. You know the com-

mandments: You shall not kill; you shall not commit 
adultery; you shall not steal; you shall not bear false 

witness; you shall not defraud; honor your father 
and your mother." He replied and said to him, 
"Teacher, all of these I have observed from my 

youth." Jesus, looking at him, loved him and said to 
him, "You are lacking in one thing. Go, sell what 
you have, and give to the poor and you will have 

treasure in heaven; then come, follow me."  
At that statement his face fell, and he went away 
sad, for he had many possessions. Jesus looked 

around and said to his disciples, "How hard it is for 
those who have wealth to enter the kingdom of 

God!" The disciples were amazed at his words. So 
Jesus again said to them in reply, "Children, how 
hard it is to enter the kingdom of God! It is easier 
for a camel to pass through the eye of a needle 
than for one who is rich to enter the kingdom of 
God." They were exceedingly astonished and said 

among themselves, "Then who can be saved?" Jesus 
looked at them and said, "For human beings it is 

impossible, but not for God. All things are possible 
for God." Peter began to say to him, "We have given 
up everything and followed you." Jesus said, "Amen, 

I say to you, there is no one who has given up 
house or brothers or sisters or mother or father or 
children or lands for my sake and for the sake of 
the gospel who will not receive a hundred times 

more now in this present age: houses and brothers 
and sisters and mothers and children and lands, 
with persecutions, and eternal life in the age to 

come." 

Readings for This Week 
October 6th, 2024 (Ordinary 27) 

Genesis 2:18-24 
Psalm 128:1-6 
Hebrews 2:9-11 
Mark 10:2-16 

Saturday, October 12th:  

5pm- Maryanne Sudler by Their Family 

Loretta Ricciardelli by Betty Vrondis & The Holdorf Family 

Sunday, October 13th: 28th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8am- Sam Infantino by Christine Barraco 

9:30am- Bernard Nagel by The Nick Family 

Mary Katherine Loth by Marti & John White 

11:30am- Maryanne Sudler by Their Family 

Peter Catalano by The St Thomas More Choir 

Readings for Next Week 
October 13th, 2024 (Ordinary 28) 

Wisdom 7:7-11 
Psalm 90:12-17 
Hebrews 4:12-13 
Mark 10:17-30 

Focus Questions for Ordinary 28 
Mark 10:17-30 

 

1: What commandments do you have the hardest 
time observing? 
2: What more can you do to be saved? 
3: What can you give up to help follow Jesus 
more closely? 
 

Family & Children’s Question: 
Talk about the importance of giving to others 

who have less. 



 Fr. Antony’s Letter 
Dear Friends, 
 
Marriage Counselor: Do you enjoy talking to each other?  
Counselee: We enjoy talking to each other, but the problem is listening to each other.  
In today’s Gospel a Pharisee reminded Jesus how the law of Moses stipulates the husband’s legal right to 
divorce his wife. Jesus explained to him that the marriage as a legal contract can easily be divorced by law. 
But is marriage just a law-based institution? Does marriage have anything more than the legal rite of the 
spouses over each other?   
 

Jesus explained that marriage is a union blessed by God. It is not just a legal contract but a union of two be-
coming one flesh intended and blessed by God. It is not just two persons living together as long as they like 
or trying to adjust/tolerate each other, claiming and maintaining their individual rights.  Marriage is the most 
intimate union of a woman and a man trying to live together, which is having within it the potential to grow 
as two persons becoming one flesh. In marriage the man loses in woman, his otherness to his woman; like-
wise, the woman loses in man her otherness to her man. Their marital union is so blessed by God that there 
is no otherness to each other, but only the rich oneness in which each of them grow their newness of being 
in each other in their individual self.  
  
St. Paul calls this new oneness that happens between the partners in marriage a mystery like that of Christ in 
Church and the Church in Christ. (Letter to Ephesians 5:28-32). Marriage is a sacred mystery in the sense 
that is has a bigger hidden truth which is realized every day in living the oneness between the husband and 
wife. Let us pray that God helps all the married couples to realize God’s blessings of oneness in living their 
marriage every day.  
 

Yes, the Gospel of Jesus upholds the dignity and the integrity of the marriage, which is a God-intended insep-
arable unity between the husband and wife. But we also know the challenges the sacrament of marriage fac-
es these days. The materialism and secularism have diminished the inner spiritual power. The close unit of an 
enlarged family has now shrunk to a two generation family of parents and children, which is eventually 
shrinking further to leaving the elderly parents to live by themselves in the evening of their lives. Thus, the 
help, guidance and the encouragement from the older generation is not readily available for the younger 
ones. The marriage union is becoming more challenged to greater risk than any time in the past.  Let us pray 
that God makes our human hearts soft and generous, that love in our families may create the strongest bond 
that would empower the married couples to live through all challenges.  
  
October is the month of Our Lady of the Rosary: “The family that prays together stays together” is an adage. 
The Rosary is a family prayer that all the generations of a family can pray together. October is the month 
dedicated to Our Lady of the Rosary. If your work or other concerns of daily life do not give enough you time 
to pray the full Rosary, please try to come together as a family to pray a decade of the Rosary. In our bulletin 
please find the instructions on how to pray the Rosary.   
 

Respect Life Sunday: This Sunday, October 6th is Respect Life Sunday. As we celebrate Respect Life Sunday, 

we are reminded that the assaults on human dignity come in many forms. The Respect Life Office is charged 

with deepening our already strong commitment to pro-life activities and parish education.  Please support 

this vital work through participation in the special Respect Life envelope collection.  Your prayers and assis-

tance are greatly appreciated. 

 

With love and prayers, 

 Fr. Antony 
 
 
 
 



 

Staff 
 

Pastor  
Father Antony Asir 
 
Deacons  
Deacon Matthew T.J. Surico 
Deacon Edward Vigneaux 
Deacon Robert D. Weisz 
 
Rectory  
Theresa Recce (sacraments) 
Dottie Castaldo (finance) 
Alex White (operations) 
 
Religious Education  
Mary Ellen Carroll, DRE 
Linda Ronning   
Joanne Anelli 
 
Youth Ministry 
Noelle White 
 
Music Ministry 
Emilia Savarese, Director 

Contact 
 

 
pastor@stmli.org 

 
 

deacon.matt@stmli.org 
 
 
 
 

theresa@stmli.org 
finance@stmli.org 
rectory@stmli.org 

 
 

mecarroll@optonline.net 
reled@stmli.org 

 
 
 

youthgroup@stmli.org 
 
 

631-724-8820 

SUPPORT COLLECTION 
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

St. Thomas More Parish needs your support 
now more than ever! 

Parish Operations 

Ministry 
 

Parish Outreach 
Marti White 
 
Pastoral Council 
Barbara & Joe Fratamico 
 
Altar Servers Ministry 
Deacon Matt Surico 
 
Eucharistic Ministers 
Patty Citro 
 
Lector Ministry 
Mike Petagna 
 
Hospitality Ministry 
Ellie Stout 
 
Consolation Ministry 
Eileen Weidig 
 
OCIA 
Ann Russo 
 
Young at Heart 
Anna Beltrani 

   Contact 
 

outreach@stmli.org 
 
 

bjfrat1@gmail.com 
 
 

altarservers@stmli.org 
 
 

pcitro78@yahoo.com 
 
 

mpetagna22@gmail.com 
 
 

gram11@optonline.net 
 
 

631-724-2462 
 
 

redaa@aol.com 
 
 

631-234-0714 

Collection from: 
September 28th & 29th 

 

$5088 
 
 

Thank You! 

Rectory Office Hours 
Monday-Friday 

9:30 AM - 3:00 PM  
 
If in need of the immediate attention of a 
priest during non-office hours please call 

(631) 234-5551 and choose option 4 
 

All other calls received after office hours 
will be returned the next business day. 

 
9/30 ($25): Dominick Mancuso (1499) 

10/1 ($25): Brian Eyring (787) 

10/2 ($25): Diane & Steve Phelan (875) 

10/3 ($25): Susan Sorrentino (750) 

10/4 ($25): Keith & Lois Christianson (776) 

10/5 ($25): Alice Longwell (6) 

10/6 ($50): Robert Nachtman (1110) 

Calendar Club Winners 



 

Meagan 
Ellen Murphy 

Pray for Our  Military 

Pray for the Sick 

Regina Lane 

Linda Dowling 

Kathleen Rudy 

John Molloy 

 

 

 

 

 

We continuously pray for our deceased loved ones.

Pray for the Deceased 

Prayers for Our Community 

*this listing will expire on March 31st, 2024 

Please continue to pray for the brave members of 
our parish family who serve our country: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We also pray for our veterans, that they receive 
the support they need here at home. 

 
In memory of 

 

Bernard Nagel 
 

by Joan & Ken Grube 
 
 

To arrange the memorial for the Altar Bread & Wine, 
contact the Rectory. Donation for the week is $50. 

Altar Bread & Wine Memorial 
 

Troy A. Maida 
Connor Hendrickson 
Evan Hendrickson 

Ryan Smith 
Will Maley 

 

Joseph Kirsch 
Allen Kirsch 

Nicholas Gajda 
Alexandria Feys Gajda 

Andrew Lynch 

Fr Antony Asir 
The Capuchin Friars 

Fr Lenny Carlino 
Deacon Ed Vigneaux 

 
 

 
 

Deacon Bob Weisz 
Deacon Matt Surico 
Bishop John Barres 

Pope Francis 

Pray for our Clergy 
10/7-10/13 

...and for all those men and women 
considering a life of devotion to God. 

To add names to the Pray for the 
Sick list, contact the Rectory or fill 
out a card found in the literature 
rack and place it in a collection 

basket.  



 

 

Our shelves are EMPTY! Please help us 
so we can continue to help others... 

 

Canned Vegetables 
Soup 
Fruit 
Tuna 

Boxed Milk 
Small Laundry Detergent 

 
We are always in need of  

Paper Towels and Toilet Paper 
 

We appreciate all of your donations! 
Please remember that it is difficult for us to 
use large cans, bottles, bags of rice, etc. as 

many of our neighbors do not have the ability 
to store extra food. Packages for 2-4 people 

are ideal. 

Please reach out to Parish Outreach if you are, 
or know of someone, in need of support. Keep 
our elderly neighbors in mind and let us know 
if there is anyone you would like us to reach 

out to. 

Parish Social Ministry 

In today’s Gospel Jesus tells his disciples: “Let the children come to me...for the king-

dom of God belongs to such as these.”  
 

This week, please help the Society of St. Vincent de Paul to bring the love and mercy 

of Jesus to our children in need.  
 

To contact us, call 631-648-2760 or email us at svdp.stm@aol.com 

“Preach the Gospel at all times and, 

when necessary, use words.” 

~St. Francis of Assisi 
Monday – Thursday 10AM to 2 PM 

631-234-3149 

Outreach@stmli.org 

FYI… 
. 

During the month of September your  
donations provided food for 63 families! 
This includes 94 children and 105 adults. 

We are always grateful for any and all  
donations! 

Reminder! 
. 

The Catholic Health Mobile Outreach Bus 
will be at St. Thomas More this Monday, 

October 7th, from 9:30am to 2pm. 
 

They will provide free health screenings, 
free flu vaccines, health education, referrals 
(if needed), and resources for those without 
insurance. No appointment necessary. We 
encourage you to take advantage of this 

free service! 



 

 



 

Young at Heart 
 

New Members Always Welcome! 
 

Meetings cancelled until  
further notice! 

 
 

Call Anna @ 631-234-0714 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 


